
Lorena Hollett 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20240026. 

John Plescow 
Monday, May 13, 2024 3:48 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Cassandra Williams 

FW: PSC Contact Form 

CORRESPONDENCE 
5/13/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 02992-2024 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 12:57 PM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

Hello, 

Please sent to the Clerk's office . 

Thanks 

Consina 

From: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 

Sent: Monday, May 13, 2024 9:28 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form 

FYI. 

Thank You, 
Smruti Samal 
36750 I smruti-ext@psc.state.fl .us 

From: contact@psc.state.fl.us <contact@psc.state.fl.us> 

Sent: Saturday, May 11, 2024 9:54 AM 
To: Webmaster <webmaster@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; kcash1@verizon.net 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 

Contact from a Web user regarding - General Comment/Question 

Contact Information: 

Category: General Comment/Question 
Name: Kevin Cash 
Company: 
Primary Phone: 8132944146 
Secondary Phone: 
Email Address: kcashl@verizon.net 
Response requested? no 
Comments: 

1 



2

 
In regards to TECO rate increase request, I must protest the obscene increase to the Basic Service charge. Teco 
has proposed a 51% increase in base daily rates. This is absurd. Now there are articles in the Tampa Bay Times 
saying the residential will unfairly received a much higher increas than commercial accounts. I URGE you to 
deny this proposed request and order them to come up with a more reasonable approach. Thank you  




